Phone: 1300 788 948

View this email in your View Online





August 2015 Newsletter Student's with Disability data collection



From 2015, all government and non-government schools in Australia will participate in the Nationally Consistent Collection of Data on School Students with Disability. (https://education.gov.au/what-nationally-consistent-collection-data-school-students-disability).

We have created a new module for the collection and reporting process. Please contact our support team if you would like to have this module added to your system.

FileMaker Updates



FileMaker support for version 11 is going to be discontinued as of September this year. We will continue to support FileMaker 11 versions of Denbigh Administration, but during the upcoming school holidays it may be a perfect time to look at upgrading to FileMaker 13. Please contact us for further information if you are looking to upgrade.

Staff Training

With the School Holidays not far away it might be a good time to think about staff training. Our Trainer (Sally Hill) can help streamline processes and ensure that staff are getting the most out of their



Denbigh experience. Please contact Sally shill@denbigh.com.au if you would like to arrange either onsite or online training.

Please contact us for more details or a demonstration.

You are subscribed to this newsletter as a current client of Denbigh International





1300 788 948 | <u>info@denbigh.com.au</u>

